
 

Mount Hope Elementary School 
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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Progress reports will be going home with all students on Monday October 30th.  As part of the 
reporting process, we will be hosting parent/teacher conferences on Thursday November 2nd 
and Friday November 3rd, 2017. 
 
Please return this sheet to your child’s teacher.  Confirmation of your interview time will be 
sent to you from your child’s homeroom teacher. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. McCormack 
Principal 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------CUT HERE----------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
STUDENT:_______________________________________________________ 
 
TEACHER:________________________________________________________ 
 
Please arrange an appointment for: (     )  THURSDAY EVENING  (November 2) 
 

(     )  FRIDAY DAYTIME  (November 3) 
 

 
 
We will attempt to co-ordinate interview times with the teachers of siblings as well. 
 
SIBLING NAME:____________________________Teacher:______________________________ 
 
SIBLING NAME:____________________________Teacher:______________________________ 
 
SIBLING NAME:____________________________Teacher:______________________________ 
 
SIBLING NAME:____________________________Teacher:______________________________ 
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